From: McKinney, Suzet 
Sent: Wednesday, August 21, 2013 10:04 AM
To: Garcia, Sarah
Subject: RE: Chicago Department of Public Health - Deputy Commissioner (Suzet McKinney)
 

Hi Sarah,
The IOM has a contract with the Department of Homeland Security to maintain the Standing Committee, who’s function is to discuss issues related to short- and long-term strategic planning and will include experts in emergency management, emergency medical services, emergency preparedness and response, intelligence, public health and medicine, community resiliency, economic development, and socio-cultural sciences. 
 

The IOM paid for hotel and airfare via their contract with DHS. They provided continental breakfast and lunch at the working meeting and will reimburse me for cab fare and meals I paid for during the travel dates. I do not receive an honorarium, nor any other type of compensation for serving on the committee.
 

Suzet M. McKinney, DrPH, MPH
Deputy Commissioner
Bureau of Public Health Preparedness and Emergency Response AND
Division of Women & Children’s Health
Chicago Department of Public Health
